
 

 

 

 

 

 

June 27, 2012 

 

 

 

 

Dear Brother Priests, Religious, My Sisters and Brothers,  

 

 With these few words I want to express personal and prayerful thanks to all of you for a 

superb Birthday and Retirement celebration on Saturday afternoon and evening. The Eucharistic 

celebration was precious and the evening celebration was simply a delight. 

 

 Thanks to everyone for making the effort to be present and participate; special thanks to 

those who were part of the planning and actual carrying out of the celebration. 

 

 Thank you! Thank you! Thank you! 

 

 Sincerely in our Lord, 

  

 
  

Gerald Wiesner, O.M.I. 

Bishop 

GW:malj   
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